
Kindersley & Area 

Christmas Hamper Program 2023 

Coordinating Partners: 

The Kindersley Food Bank, The Salvation Army and the West Central Crisis & Family Support   

Centre are joining forces to coordinate applications, receiving and distributing donated items for 

the Christmas Hampers.  Hamper items will follow Canada’s Food Guide expectations, with the 

extra December items to encourage and include a holiday meal, treats and children’s gifts. 

Service Area: 

The Christmas hampers will be distributed to recipients in towns within the Kindersley Food 

Bank’s service area only:  i.e.  Kindersley, Smiley, Flaxcombe, Marengo, Alsask, Coleville, Brock 

and rural residents within (Please call with inquiries to confirm otherwise.) 

Applications Welcomed: 

Application Forms are available for pickup and completion at the Salvation Army, West Central 

Crisis and Family Support Centre, Kindersley Food Bank, and the Hamper distribution location at 

the Kindersley Mall (former Cameron’s Clothing Company location).   

Applications must be completed and returned no later than  

Friday, December 15, 2023 at 4:00 PM 

 

Together We an Make Everyone’s  

Christmas Merry!! 


